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Statement: 

China welcomes the report by the Secretariat on strengthening geospatial information management, 
and appreciates the activities and efforts made since the 9th session of UNGGIM.  
  
China takes note of the third edition of the report on future trends in geospatial information 
management, which helps Member States to better understand the trends of geospatial information 
and technology, and how geospatial information and technology underpin national and global 
sustainable development.  
  
China, jointly with the UNGGIM Secretariat, is actively advancing the establishment of a United 
Nations global geospatial knowledge and innovation centre in Deqing, China. It will support the work 
of strengthening the geospatial information management capacity and capability development of 
Member States. Besides, we will continue implementing the China-UNGGIM trust fund project to help 
enhance developing countries’ geospatial information management.    
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